RECEIVED

TOWN CLERK
Housing Trust Subcommittee Meeting BELMONT, MA

March 10, 2022

DATE: May 20, 2022
TIME: 9:15 AM

Purpose of Subcommittee: Updating the Housing Production Plan (HPP)

Members in attendance: Gloria Leipzig, Judie Feins, Betsy Lipson

e MAPC funding update
Preliminary interest from Metropolitan Area Planning Council (MAPC) for

e MWCD
Judie spoke with MWCD’s Alisa Gardner-Todreas about the Trust’s interest in working with them on
community engagement. Alisa talked with coUrbanize and came away feeling it was very like
SurveyMonkey and not worth pursuing. Judie encouraged the Trust’s interest in having MWCD focus on
engaging with low-income households for their input on the HPP. MWCD is ready to start working once
the Trust is ready.

Regarding the multifamily zoning policy, Judie asked if the Town is planning to submit formal comments

and questions. For example, her concern is the 25-acre minimum zoning requirement.

NEXT STEPS
e Tentative meeting scheduled March 22, 2022



